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You are receiving this email because you have contacted my office in the past for assistance.  If you would like to be removed from this communication please email Kyle Ethridge with “REMOVE” in the subject or body.  Please feel free to copy any of this information for use at your meetings or in your newsletters!

9th District Community Night at Slugger Field for BATS Game 

It’s that time of year again for residents and business owners in the 9th District to register for FREE Bats tickets on Wednesday, July 25th.  Each ticket voucher entitles you to (1) FREE admission, (1) FREE hot dog and (1) FREE soft drink.  The game begins at 7:05 p.m.  To reserve tickets for this event please call the 9th District office at 574-1109 or click here to register online.  Tickets are available on a first come, first serve basis.

Make a Green Triangle Profile

Are you taking steps to go green?  If so, share them and learn what your neighbors are doing by creating a profile on the Green Triangle website.  You can view a community map of green resources like bee hives, disconnected downspouts, expanded recycling users, and vegetable gardens. See the totals of the green steps being taken in District 9.  For instance 9th District residents so far have reported that they have 12 rain barrels.   If each rain barrel collects 55 gallons of water, this creates the opportunity to save 660 gallons of water from entering the storm water sewer in a rain event.  We’d love to collect information from every rain barrel user and others taking green steps to show all of the great work that our community is doing.  Take part today!
Metro Public Works & Assets Road Closure Announcement
The following road (s) will be closed to traffic as noted:
The westbound lane of Brownsboro Road between Ewing Avenue and Drescher Bridge Road starting at 6:00 p.m. on June 18, 2012 - August 16, 2012.  Full lane closure will convert the four lane road to a two lane road, of which one will be eastbound and the other westbound.  Milling and striping work will begin Monday, June 18, 2012 at 6:00 p.m. The speed limit in the construction zone will be lowered from 35 mph to 25 mph while work is underway. 

River Metals Recycling Incentives

From June 15-29, to correspond with Junk Pick Up dates, River Metals Recycling (RMR) is inviting 9th District Residents to receive higher rates for recycling scrap metal: an additional $10 per ton for ferrous scrap (appliances, sheet metal, cars) and $0.05 per pound extra for nonferrous items (cans, copper, aluminum, stainless steel).  To participate in this program click here to print the coupon and bring your scrap metal to River Metals at 2045 River Road between June 15-29.  Thanks to River Metals for offering this incentive and for its support of the Green Triangle.  Keep metal out of the landfill by taking it to River Metals to be recycled instead of setting it out for Junk Pick Up and take home some cash.  Find your Junk Pick Up dates on the Louisville website.  Watch a video about how to recycle metal at RMR.  
Notice of Planning & Design Public Meetings
Information provided by Louisville Metro Planning and Design Services, 444 S. 5th Street – Suite 300, Louisville, KY 40202-4313, (502)574-6230
Case Number: 17659 

You are invited to attend a review of a proposal for WITH THE SUPPORT OF THE NINTH DISTRICT METRO COUNCILWOMAN TINA WARD-PUGH, CREATE A MASTER PLAN FOT THE PLANTING, MAINTENANCE, AND SUSTAINABILITY OF STREET TREES IN THE PUBLIC RIGHT-OF-WAY OF FRANKFORT AVENUE IN THE CLIFTON NEIGHBORHOOD AND LOCAL PRESERVATION DISTRICT. 

Subject Property:   2004   PAYNE ST 40206-0000; 

Case Manager: SHERIE LONG 

This case will be presented to the ARCHITECTURAL REVIEW COMMITTEE. 

Date: Wednesday, June 27, 2012 

Time: Meeting will begin at 5:30 PM and continue until all cases are heard. 

Place: 2117 Payne Street, Clifton Center 

For detailed case information please visit http://www.louisvilleky.gov/PlanningDesign/.  Click on “Case Information – eCustomer Services” link.  Then under the “Planning and Design” tab click on “By Project No”.  Enter the project no and click “search”.  If you have any questions please contact Planning & Design at 574-6230.

Sign-up to Volunteer at the Taste of Frankfort Avenue
The Clifton Center is seeking to fill some remaining volunteer slots for the Taste of Frankfort Avenue, which will be held Sunday, June 24th from 5:00 to 8:00 p.m. Volunteers will assist participating restaurants, help at the bar, help with setup, and participate in the Green Team recycling. For more information or to sign up to volunteer, visit cliftoncenter.volunteerhub.com or call the Center at 502-896-8480.
NatureScape Applications Now Available

Brightside strives to find ways for all Louisville residents to become engaged in keeping the community clean and green.  NatureScape Grants assist neighborhood groups and other non-profits in creating community gardens, outdoor classrooms or beautification projects. 

For an application or more information, visit www.brightsideinc.org. The deadline to apply is October 12, 4:00 p.m. 
Get Paid for Making Energy Upgrades at Home

LG&E is now offering home energy rebates to help offset the costs of making energy efficient upgrades around the home.  Through the launch of its Home Energy Rebates Program, LG&E and KU are targeting customers who plan to make specific appliance and product upgrades in an effort to make these energy efficient purchases more affordable.  Home energy rebates range from $50 to $300 for various ENERGY STAR®-qualified appliances, as well as high-efficiency window film and HVAC systems.  

Rebates are available for the following items:

ENERGY STAR Heat pump water heater       
$300

ENERGY STAR Refrigerator                          
$100

ENERGY STAR Clothes washer                     
$75

ENERGY STAR Freezer                                 
$50

ENERGY STAR Dishwasher                          
$50

Window Film           Up to 50 percent of material costs; a maximum of $200 (Labor not included.)

Central air conditioner                              $100, plus an additional $100 for every SEER (Seasonal Energy Efficiency Ratio) unit greater than the federal minimum standard

Air-source heat pump                               $100, plus an additional $100 for every SEER (Seasonal Energy Efficiency Ratio) unit greater than the federal minimum standard

To ensure an appliance is ENERGY STAR qualified, check for the ENERGY STAR logo.  A full list of ENERGY STAR® appliances and products is available at www.energystar.gov.

How to Apply

Customers can sign in to My Account  to start a rebate application online or call 1-800-356-5467. 

Customers must complete a rebate application and submit their proof of purchase, which is a valid store receipt including purchase date, model number and complete purchase information. Once a rebate application is approved, a rebate check will be mailed within four weeks. 

9th District Spring Newsletter

The 9th District Spring newsletter is still available online!  Check out the electronic version and read updates on the Landmarks Ordinance, Reservoir Park History and Emergency Access, Bowman Field, Expanded Recycling, Green Triangle, NDF/CIF fund snapshot, Brownsboro Road Reconfiguration Project, Metro Council Re-Districting and spring/summer calendar of events.  The newsletter is available online by clicking here.  Residents that don’t have access to a computer may contact our office at 574-1109 to request a paper copy be mailed to them. 
Ninth District Events!

Below are some Ninth District calendar events!  To view a full listing of events please visit the Ninth District Blog at http://district9news.wordpress.com/. 

If you would like to submit events to be considered for the blog calendar please email Kyle Ethridge  or call 574-1109.
Thursday, June 21: Clifton Walkability Assessment of Frankfort Avenue in Clifton at 6:00 p.m.  Plan to meet at United Crescent Hill Ministries (UCHM), 150 S State Street.  Teams will be formed to walk the Clifton portion of Frankfort Avenue to identify strengths and weaknesses of its pedestrian facilities for all pedestrians.
 

Sunday, June 26: Taste of Frankfort Avenue at the Clifton Center, 2117 Payne Street from 
5:00 – 8:00 pm.  Enjoy food tastings from restaurants along Frankfort Avenue, beer & wine samplings, a cash bar, live music and silent auction.   Advance pre-sale tickets are $45 and $50 the day of the event and may be purchased at www.cliftoncenter.org or by calling 896-8480.
Wednesday, June 27: The Crescent Hill Library, located at 2762 Frankfort Avenue, will host booked for lunch.  Bring your sack lunch and sample “food for the mind: as they discuss “My Enemy’s Cradle” by Sara Young at 1:00 p.m.  This event is FREE and open to the public.  For more information call 574-1793.
Wednesday, June 27: The Crescent Hill Library, located at 2762 Frankfort Avenue, will host Exploring the World of Music at 2:00 p.m.  This event is FREE and open to the public.  For more information call 574-1793.
Friday, June 29: 6th Annual Louisville Sustainable Living Fair from 5:00 – 9:00 p.m. on S. Rastetter Avenue.  Enjoy food, fun and learn from sustainable businesses, organizations and technologies.  For more information call 895-3189.  This FREE fair will be held in conjunction with the Frankfort Avenue Trolley Hop.
 

Friday, June 29: UPDATED DATE: The Clifton Community Council will host its annual membership meeting at 6:00 p.m. at the Clifton Center, located at 2117 Payne Street.  There will be committee updates and the election of board members for 2012-2013.  All are welcome to attend, although in order to vote you must become a member at least ten days prior to the meeting.
Friday, June 29:  Historic Frankfort Avenue will host the F.A.T. Friday Trolley Hop from 6:00 pm to 10:00 pm. The F.A.T. Friday Trolley Hop, held year-round on the final Friday of every month, provides FREE parking and transportation to participating shops, restaurants and galleries along the Frankfort, Mellwood and Story Avenue corridor.  
Friday, June 29: Whitehall House and Gardens invites you to attend their Summer Celebration to honor The Owsley Brown Frazier Family Foundation at 6:30 p.m. at Whitehall, 3110 Lexington Road.  Enjoy a delightful evening of garden dining and a live auction.  The cost is $ 175 per person.  To make reservations or for more information call 897-2944 or email whitehall@historichomes.org. 
9th District LINKS

· www.district9news.wordpress.com
· http://www.louisvilleky.gov/MetroCouncil/Members/09/
· www.mygreentriangle.com/
· www.facebook.com/MyGreenTriangle
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